From: Arnold Evans

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass Project
Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 9:46:50 AM

Arnold Evans
35 Evans Road
Wentworth, NH 03282

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Having followed the pros and cons of the proposed Northern Pass project, | can only conclude that the
residents of New Hampshire are being expected to give up a swath of scenic beauty for little or nothing
of permanence in return. | am a lifelong resident of the Granite State and one of my foremost reasons
for continuing to reside here is the surrounding beauty and health benefits that go wit it. We are
expected to surrender to outside interests that which we value and without just consideration; outside
interests backed by finances with which we cannot compete, in defense of our lands, run roughshod
over our attempts to defend our heritage. Our efforts to a compromise of having the transmission lines
placed underground, were met with an array of excuses why that couldn't be done. It is my belief that
if that would be accomplished, that many, if not most, of opponents to the project would change their
position.

Sincerely,
Arnold Evans
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